
 

 

 
 

27 May 2024 

File Ref:  5-IM-2 
 

Mr Mike Davis 
 
Via email:  fyi-request-26990-145138b1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Mr Davis, 

Local Government Official Information Request for Taihape Police 

I refer to your official information request dated 27 May 2024 for Online Campaign against the 
Taihape Police. 
 
We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Justice.  The information to which your request 
relates to namely information involving Taihape Police Officers is not held by us but is believed to be 
more closely connected with the functions of the Ministry of Justice.  In these circumstances, we are 
required by section 12 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act to transfer 
your request. 
 
You will hear further from the Ministry of Justice concerning your request. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 

 
Carol Gordon 
Group Manager Democracy & Planning 
 


